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Comments: I object to the entire lava #51255 proposal. Also to the fact that this is put forth in a time when self

isolating is occurring. The fact that Sheep Mountain Federal Game Refuge(SMFBGR)is once again split into

more and separate management areas is wrong. The Presidential proclamation set SMFBGR land aside for

wildlife and should be removed from the LaVA project. The fact that this area is used for full on motorized use is

alreasy in direct violation of the proclamation. Mechanical logging in the SMFBGR under what ever name would

be the same thing. If the USFS is unable to understand the one page SMFBGR proclamation then the 4 1/2 lbs of

paper work in the reissued draft record of decision will evaporate as well. We already have a system to protect

our forest. I feel as though the public is being asked to give a blank check to the forest service over a 15 year

vastly oversized project. There is great diversity within this vast area and there needs to be separate

considerations with NEPA process on each diverse area.      Al Johnson    


